
Taking photo of Thai people paying respect
to the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej

Associate Professor Somkid Lertpaitoon, Rector of Thammasat University and Assisant Professor
Kowit Puang-ngam, Dean of Social Policy and Development Faculty hold a press conference to
provide a service by taking photo of Thai people paying respect to the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej
free of charge. The press conference is held on May 18th, 2017 at 13.00 at Meeting Room, Faculty of
Social Policy and Development, Thammasat University, Tha Prachan.

For more information please contact:
Kanokrat and Friends Co., Ltd. (PR Consultancy firm)
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